RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL-BASED

 DECISION MAKING COMMITTEE MINUTES 

February 13, 2007

The Rineyville Elementary School-Based Decision Making Council convened in the conference room on February 13, 2007.  Mr. Coffey called the meeting to order at 3:20.

The following members were present:  Billy Coffey, Helene Harris, Chris Kirkwood, Mark Adams, Beth Heath, and Cathy Yates, Secretary.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS

The council recognized the following visitor:  Allison Scherer.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Professional Development Committee report was presented by Ms. Scherer, as attached.  March 7 is the Scott Foresman PD, which will complete most of our requirements.  For 07-08 we will schedule PD right after school is out for summer, making sure to leave 6 hours for the scheduled Thoughtful Ed professional development day in October.

COMPONENTS

Learning.   Helene Harris will report on the Learning Component at our March meeting.

Academic Performance.  Traci Gillock will report on the Academic Performance Component at our March meeting.

Efficiency.  Ms. Kirkwood reported on the Efficiency Component, as attached.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The council reviewed the minutes of the January 10 meeting.  Ms. Harris made a motion to approve the minutes. Ms. Kirkwood seconded the motion. Motion carried by consensus.

FINANCIAL REPORT

December Financial Reports were reviewed by the committee.  

ACCIDENT REPORTS

There were eleven accidents since last meeting. Seven occurred in the gym.  Two were on the steps, one at a locker and one outside going to the bus.  

NEEDS LIST

The committee reviewed the 07-08 Needs List, which will be submitted to Central Office for approval.  Mr. Adams made a motion to approve the needs List.  Ms. Heath seconded the motion.  Motion carried by consensus.

OTHER BUSINESS

New Hires.  Tim Angus did not work out as part time custodian.  We have now hired George Filyaw as part time custodian.  We also had to replace Raylene Richardson, our ESS Assistant.  We have hired Amanda Shriner.  Ms. Heath made a motion to approve the new hires.  Mr. Adams seconded the motion.  Motion carried by consensus.

Optimist Club donation.  The Optimist Club has sent a donation of $250, which will be used as incentives for best effort in testing.

SBDM member resignation.  Mr. Menendez has had to resign from the SBDM Committee, due to personal reasons.

CSIP.  We will be working on the CSIP during the faculty meetings and present the revised edition at the next SBDM meeting for approval.

AGENDA FOR MARCH 14 MEETING:

I. CALL TO ORDER

II. RECOGNITION OF VISITORS

III. COMMITTEE REPORTS

A. Curriculum/Technology 

B. Climate/Student Services

C. Instruction/Instructional Materials

D.  Components

      1.  Learning Environment

      2.  Academic Performance

IV. APPROVAL OF MINUTES                         

V. FINANCIAL REPORTS

VI. ACCIDENT REPORTS


VII. OTHER BUSINESS

VIII. AGENDA FOR NEXT MEETING

IX. ADJOURNMENT

ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Harris made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Kirkwood seconded the motion.  Motion carried by consensus.  Meeting adjourned at 4:25.

.
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Billy Coffey, Chairperson        Date                     Cathy Yates, Secretary       Date
